
 
October Events 

1-3     Book Fair 
1 Parent/Teacher Conference  
          @4PM  
2        Parent/Teacher Conference  
          @4PM 
10      PTA Hogwarts evening 
13      PTA Meeting @ 12:30PM 
16-20 Fall Break NO SCHOOL 
21     Reflections entries due 
22 Picture make-up day 
27      Reflections Award/Choir    
          Night 6:30-7:30PM 
31      Halloween Parade 9:45AM 
31      Halloween class parties    

 
 

Principal’s Message 
   We have experience a great start to the new year as 
students, teachers, and parents have gone above and 
beyond to start off the year on the right foot. 
   Our focus as a faculty is to improve student learning 
through effective grade level team collaboration.  As 
teams work together as a Professional Learning 
Community to create the ideal learning environment for 
students, create learning targets, formatively assess 
learning throughout the learning cycle, provide students 
with timely feedback and appropriate interventions, and 
engage students with applicable content.  As we do so our  
students will continue to be successful. 
   Our motto this year is “You Make the Difference” to 
encourage each and everyone of us that we can have a 
positive impact on those around us.  From teachers, 
students, parents, staff, and patrons we all make the 
difference in helping those we come in contact with to be 
the best they can be! 
    Thank you for your support and dedication as we work 
together to ensure learning for all our students.    
~Mr. Rowley 

 

Character Connection 
   The characteristics we will focus on this year are: 
conflict resolution, courtesy, dependability, friendship, 
cooperation, honesty, accountability, self-control, and 
worth. 
  The character connection program will be introduced to 
the students on September 8th in our opening assembly.  
Each month we will present the characteristic we are 
learning for that month and also reward those students 
who have completed the character goal from the previous 
month during the assemblies.  
   In October our students will be learning and setting 
goals about Courtesy.  
   The motto for the month is: “Life is short, but there is 
always time for courtesy”, by Ralph Waldo Emerson 
“He who sows courtesy reaps friendship, and he who 
plants kindness gathers love.” by St. Basil 
 

November Events 
2        End of Daylight Savings Time 
3       Assembly 
6       SCC Meeting @ 4PM 
10      4th Grade Mountain Man  
          Presentation 
11 Veterans Day 
14      End of 1st Trimester 
17      PTA Meeting @ 12:30PM 
26-28 Thanksgiving Break  - 
           (No School) 
 
~ All events are scheduled on our Sage 
Hills Elementary website calendar.  
Please visit there for up-to-date events 
and information.    
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